
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE-EAGLE RIVER WI 

The Northwoods Children’s Museum is thrilled to express our heartfelt gratitude to the TAWANI 
Foundation for their generous donation, which funded our new roof and supported additional museum 
operational needs. The roof project commenced in November 2023 and was completed in March 2024. 
 
Previously, the Museum’s roof was a patchwork of repairs and small replacements, leaving the building 
vulnerable to weather-related damage. Recognizing the necessity of a long-term solution, NCM’s Board of 
Directors sought price estimates and applied for the TAWANI Foundation grant. The grant covered the 
entire cost of the roof replacement, providing a durable and reliable shelter for the Museum. Additionally, 
the TAWANI Foundation's support extended to our operational needs, ensuring that our 25-year legacy of 
offering a safe and educational place for children and families continues. 
 
The TAWANI Foundation’s impact extends beyond the physical structure; it embodies the essence of our 
mission – the Power of Play. Play stimulates healthy brain development, builds essential skills for learning 
and problem-solving, and supports early math skills. The TAWANI Foundation’s generous contribution is 
not just an investment in our infrastructure but also in the very foundation of childhood development and 
education. As a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, the Northwoods Children’s Museum relies on 
contributions that are tax-deductible and directly support our mission to enrich lives, support families, 
and encourage a love of learning through interactive play. With a monthly operating budget of $25,000, 
support from donors and foundations is crucial to continue providing these valuable services. Our 25-
year history of enriching lives through play underscores the importance of ongoing community and donor 
support. 
 
Thank you, TAWANI Foundation, for contributing to the Power of Play! 
 
To learn more about how you can contribute to the Power of Play, visit our website at 
www.NorthwoodsChildrensMuseum.com, call us at 715-479-4623, or stop in at 346 W Division St, Eagle 
River, WI. 

http://www.northwoodschildrensmuseum.com/

